
 
                                                                

 

 
 

Friday 25th April 2025 
‘Pride in learning together’      

   

               

 
 

 

 

 

   

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

                 
 

 

 

  
 

 

                          Last Week’s Attendance 

Y1Dr, Y3Ke 98% Expected Attendance 

Y6D 96% Expected Attendance 

Y4G 94% Concern of under achievement 

Y2W, Y5C 93% Risk of under achievement 

Y5K/S 92% Risk of under achievement 

Y4H 90% Risk of under achievement 

Y3Kn 89% Serious risk of under achievement 

Y1Di, Y2M, Y6K 88% Serious risk of under achievement 

Rec C 83% Extreme risk of under achievement 

Rec P 76% Extreme risk of under achievement 

Headteacher Awards 
Nursery Rec C Rec P Y1Dr Y1Di Y2B Y2W 

Harry Layla Charlie Lucas Arlo Elliott Emmy 
Oliver Reign Mary Kate Zara Isla Alivia Ava 

Y3Ke Y3Kn Y4H Y4G Y5C Y5KS Y6D Y6Ki 
Noah Flossie Jacob Alfie Bailey Ronnie F Manbli Alyssa 

Savanna Zach Dakota Paige Layla Spencer Juan Sophia 

Important Dates  
 28.04.25 – Reception Balance Bike Sessions 
 28.04.25 – Year 4 Viking Day 
 29.04.25 – Parents Evening – Reports shared 
 30.04.25 – Parents Evening – Reports shared 
 02.05.25 – Y4 Trip to the Coal Mining Museum 
 27.06.25 – INSET 
 30.06.25 – INSET 
 16.04.25 – Transition time in school 

 

Polite Reminder 
Please can I remind parents and  
carers that we do not permit pets  
(dogs, cats etc.) on the school  
premises at any time. If you have  
a relative who collects your child and does 
not have access to the Newsletter, please 
pass this message on to them. Thank you for 
your support. 

Parents Evening 
Next week (Tuesday and Wednesday) we will  
be holding two evenings of parent’s meetings.  
Please make sure you have signed up on  
ParentMail (separated parents, please contact your 
child’s class teacher). During your meeting, your child’s 
class teacher will be sharing their mid-year progress 
report. 

Year 4 Viking Day 
On Monday our Year 4 children will be  
having a visiting historian working with  
them. The children will be taking part in  
a workshop where they will have the  
opportunity to immerse themselves in the  
role of Vikings and Anglo Saxons.  
 

DAaRT Our Year 6 started  
their annual DAaRT sessions.  
DAaRT stands for Drug, Alcohol and 
Resilience Training and focuses on life 
skills and educating children on key 
topics including drugs, weapons and 
hate crime. 
 

Welcome back to the Summer Term! 
 

We started our week with  
our free breakfast club  
which is available every  
day from 8am. Children  
who are attending need to  
come to the main entrance and they 
will go and join the other children in 
the hall for breakfast and games until 
class time. 
 

If you would like your child attend, 
just sign up on ParentMail or turn up 
on the day you need. 

Reception Balance Bikes 
On Monday, our Reception  
children will be working with India,  
from SHAPE, who will be running balance 
bike sessions in the hall. All the bikes are 
provided by SHAPE and will be adjusted 
to the children’s needs.  
 


